
 

PROVIDER ALERT 

UPDATE 

PROVIDER COUNCIL MEETING – February 2020 

February 6, 2020  

Registration for in-person attendance for the Provider Council meeting held 
on Friday, February 14, 2020, has reached its full capacity. If you did not 
receive a confirmation call confirming in-person attendance, please 
participate using the WebEx format. We are working towards increasing in-
person provider attendance at future meetings. 

Any questions or concerns should be submitted to 
MarylandProviderRelations@Optum.com by tomorrow, February 7. Please 
address the email subject line as ‘Provider Council Questions’ when 
submitting your questions. We will guarantee an answer for any questions 
submitted by then. 

Topic: Provider Council Meeting 

Host: Ashley Bussey 

Date: Friday, February 14, 2020  

Time: 10:00 a.m. – 11:30 a.m. 

------------------------------------------------------- 

To register for this meeting click below: 

Register for the February 14 Provider Council Meeting 

Note: If you have already registered for this meeting, you do not need to 
register again. 

Once you are approved by the host, you will receive a confirmation email with 
instructions for joining the meeting.  

mailto:MarylandProviderRelations@Optum.com
https://optum.webex.com/mw3300/mywebex/default.do?service=1&siteurl=optum&nomenu=false&main_url=%2Fmc3300%2Fmeetingcenter%2Fdefault.do%3Fsiteurl%3Doptum%26rnd%3D0849703940%26main_url%3D%252Fmc3300%252Fe.do%253Fsiteurl%253Doptum%2526AT%253DMI%2526EventID%253D934139277%2526UID%253D0%2526Host%253DQUhTSwAAAASNCfzb_rzjGU7OhSGT_LyE511zU34oyBt2f67Am-xtGZOvH5_lnwCGXoEdR9PWLHuUZ1eLBQupmHSqulhgnBDq0%2526RG%253D1%2526FrameSet%253D2%2526RGID%253Dr551715c4aec4984ed9ea9c0b3bc0c07b


Reminder: Please plan to participate telephonically unless you have received 
approval for onsite attendance. After registering, you will receive a 
confirmation email containing information about joining the meeting.  

Click here to access the December 13 Provider Council notes. 

For additional questions, please feel free to reach us at: 
MarylandProviderRelations@Optum.com. 

If you're unable to click the links in this email, please click the text above, "View this message in a 
browser." 
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